The JAGI Processing Fee

(Updated on October 2, 2023)

AGI Society
The Journal of Artificial General Intelligence (JAGI) charges a processing fee to pay for the publisher’s service. This document explains the current policy and procedure (which may change in the future).

1. Who needs to pay the processing fee
After January 1, 2024, every accepted submission (except an editorial or a short comment to a target article) is expected to pay two hundred and eighty US dollars ($280), which can come from anyone (a co-author or even non-author).

2. When the payment is collected 

The fee is collected after the submission is accepted for publication, though the publication process does not wait for the payment.
3. How to waive the fee

If the research is not funded by any grant, the author can apply for a waiver by sending an email to JAGIExecEds@gmail.com with a brief explanation. Whether the fee is paid has no impact on the publication of an article.

4. How to make a payment

The payment can be made by check or credit card, payable to “AGI Society”, accompanied by the article title and the information to be included in the receipt.

Checks payable in US dollars should be mailed to the following address:

AGI Society

602 Cottonwood DR
Alamosa, CO 81101

USA

To make a credit card payment, directly contact the Society Treasurer:

Matthew Ikle

Matt.ikle@gmail.com
(1)719.588.4487
5. Receipt 

Every payer will receive an email receipt, containing the following information, as well as any additional information provided by the payer for reimbursement purposes:

    transaction date

    payer's email address

    payer's name & institution

    transaction purpose, e.g., 'article processing fee'

    transaction amount in US dollars

    AGI Society banking address

    AGI Treasurer information

All questions about the policy and procedure should be emailed to JAGIExecEds@gmail.com.

Thanks for supporting JAGI!
